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“P”  24   (2013) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 October 11, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update Regarding Prince Edward Island                     
 
On September 20, 2013, Prince Edward Island began issuing new apportioned plates.   
The letters PRP and the sticker with the month and year of expiration are in the upper 
right corner.  A sample is attached. 
 
The new plate series will be phased in over the next twelve months as apportioned 
registrations are renewed and replacement plates are issued.  As with previous plates 
issued by Prince Edward Island, there will be only one plate issued to each apportioned 
vehicle. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cyndie Cunneyworth at (902) 368-5202 or at 
cfcunneyworth@gov.pe.ca. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 

             Barbara J. Fiala 
             Commissioner 
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